






December 23, 2020

Sean Dolle
4909 Liles Road
Raleigh, NC 27606

RE:  SUB-0046-2020 (801 N Bloodworth St) - Approved

Dear Sean:

Your application, SUB-0046-2020, which was presented at the December 18, 2020 
meeting of the Certificate of Appropriateness (COA) Committee of the Raleigh Historic 
Development Commission, was approved.

A draft Certified Record that describes the committee's action will be available upon 
request in approximately ten business days from the date of the meeting.  The draft will 
become final when the committee votes at its next meeting to approve the December 
minutes. 

On behalf of the commission, thank you for your positive efforts in making these 
proposed changes, thereby enhancing the Oakwood Historic District. 

Sincerely,

Collette Kinane, Planner Senior
Certificate of Appropriateness Committee

Encl:    COA Decisions














